SUPREME ]UDICIAL COURT
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02108

MARGARET H. MARSHALL
CHIEF JUSTICE

February 22, 2010

Charles W. Goddard, Esq.
Goddard Scuteri & Delaney
27 Congress Street

Salem, MA 01970
Dear Mr. Goddard,

I am pleased to advise you that the Justices have appointed you Chair of the Clients'
Security Board. John J. Egan has been appointed Vice Chair. The Justices have also appointed
Michelle M. Porter and Francis C. Morrissey to the Board effective March 1, 2010. A list of

Board members is enclosed.

Congratulations on your appointment. The Justices appreciate your strong commitment
to the Clients' Security Board. ~

Yours sincerely,
Margaret H. Marshall
enclosure

cc: Karen D. O'Toole, Esq., Assistant Board Counsel, CSB




